Kristen Mueller

From: citymanager@uctx.gov

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 8:29 AM

To: ccox6@wm.com

Cc: utilitybilling@uctx.gov; utilityclerk@uctx.gov; vcortez@uctx.gov; jmoore@uctx.gov
Subject: Waste Management CPI increase Starts 01 June 2021

Importance: High

Chris,

| realize that we are still working on the contract and will not have it in place before the CPI kicks in on 01
June. In order for our utility department to know what changes to make in our SFR billing charges, we need
the new fee/rate to include the CPI and the City franchise fee. This will allow us to start that billing right away
until the new contract is ready and then we will split the WM fees from the City Franchise fee.

Kim M. Turner
City Manager
City of Universal City

2150 Universal City Blvd
Universal City, TX 78148

Tel: 210-659-0333 ext 705

Fax: 210-659-7062

Email: CityManager@UCTX.Gov
WWW.UCTX.Gov

“A good exercise for the heart is to bend down and help another up.”



